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Longtime Port Washington resident Allan B. Haacke died of cancer Thursday, July 22, at Zilber
Family Hospice in Wauwatosa. He was 66.

A memorial service for Mr. Haacke will be held at 4 p.m. Friday, July 30, at Grand Avenue
United Methodist Church in Port Washington. The Rev. David Guse will officiate.

Visitation will be at the church Friday from 2 to 4 p.m.

Burial will be in Holden East Cemetery, Port Washington.

In lieu of flowers, memorials to the Port Washington Historical Society Fire Engine House
Endowment Fund are suggested.
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